

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Greenlaw and City Council **FROM:** Tonya B. Lacey, Clerk of Council

DATE: April 8, 2021

SUBJECT: Parking Advisory Committee Appointment

BACKGROUND

The Parking Advisory Committee requires one person from the Main Street Board to sit on the committee and April Pederson has stepped down and the Board of Director's has nominated Bart Goldberg as the Board's representative.

RECOMMENDATION

At the April 13, regular session, Council is requested to appointment Bart Goldberg as Main Street Board's representative to the Parking Advisory Committee.

Attachments: Letter from Main Street



To Whom It May Concern
The Fredericksburg VA Main Street's Board of Directors nominated Bart Goldberg as their representative to the City's Parking Task Force during their January 13, 2021 Board meeting.
Thank you for the opportunity for Fredericksburg VA Main Street be a part of the organization.
Sincerely,
Ann Glave Executive Director